
Staff Review and Recommendation for 

Case No. 13-0527-EL-REN 

 

 
By Entry dated April 23, 2013, certification review of the application of Frank Gee was 

suspended in order to give the Commission additional time to consider the application. Staff 

finds that the applicant has provided sufficient information and after review, the Staff 

recommends that the application of Frank Gee should be approved. 
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